Suzi and Justin Brack

My family and I are strongly opposed to the silicon smelter project near Newport Wa. The smelter
would adversely affect our air quality, water quality and wildlife in the area. We live in North Idaho
because we appreciate and truly value our clean environment. So, my major concern to be addressed
is environmental protection, we don't want any pollution of air or water from the smelter and we
want the fish and wildlife to be protected from any harm the smelter would cause.



